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cities have been well attended, and much advantage has been de­
rived from this study both by Artists and Art Students.

A strong desire was expressed by members of the Academy and 
bv His Excellency the Governor General to have the Exhibition 
and Meeting of the Academy this year in Ottawa, but it was 
found impossible to obtain the requisite accommodation.

It has therefore l>een arranged to hold the coming Exhibition 
and Meeting in Toronto in conjunction with the Ontario Society 
of Artists, and it is proposed to open it on or about the 9th 

of May.

The evening Assembly of Members, Honorary Member's, and 
their families, will be held as usual ; and no pains will be spared 
to make it as pleasant and interesting as upon former occasions.


